Elmer, Linda

From: Owczarski, Jim

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:38 AM
To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: BID #8 Petition

Please add this to the file?

Jim

Jim Owczarski, CMC
City Clerk
(414)-286-2998
@mbkeclerk

From: Little, Kenneth

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:37 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim; Koster, Vanessa; Martinez, Natanael

Cc: Koster, Vanessa; Mckenzie, Jeremy; Coggs, Milele; Dantzler, Akuwa
Subject: RE: BID #8 Petition

Jim,
Thank you for forwarding the petitions received relating to the BID #8 expansion.

These are the same petitions that were delivered to the Planning Department on yesterday prior to the end of the
deadline. The Commercial Corridor Team staff has reviewed the petitions and tallied them. According to our
calculations, the valid petitions represent far less than the 40% requirements to halt the petition for expansion of the
BID. These petitions represent 4% of the assessable value of the properties in the expansion area and 8% of the
assessment value. Thus, in both areas they fall far short of the requirements to cease the expansion.

Please let me know if you need anything further from us.

Ken Little
Neighborhood Business Development Manager

From: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:01 AM

To: Little, Kenneth <Kenneth.Little @milwaukee.gov>; Koster, Vanessa <Vanessa.Koster@milwaukee.gov>; Martinez,
Natanael <Natanael.Martinez@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Koster, Vanessa <Vanessa.Koster@milwaukee.gov>; Mckenzie, Jeremy <imcken@milwaukee.gov>; Coggs, Milele
<mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>; Dantzler, Akuwa <adantz@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: BID #8 Petition

Good Morning,



As I think you all know, the attached petitions were submitted yesterday.

Reviewing the matter with ACA Mckenzie, the issue will be sufficiency. Can you please let me
know as soon as is possible if these petitions are sufficient to prevent the Common Council
from adopting the annexation resolution? Unlike the somewhat similar zoning provision, it

would appear this provision would prevent the Council from even taking up the matter on
Tuesday and I need to so inform members.

Thanks always.
Questions, &c., of me, please let me know.

Jim



